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November 9, 1965

Mr. Frank Gibney L .
Doubleday & Company, Inc,
- 277 park Avenue - .

. New York, N. ¥. 10017

Dear Mr, Gibney:

I appreciate the courtesy that you and
Doubleday have extended to me in sending me a
- copy of the Penkovskiy book. As you can well .
imagine, I have been reading this book with the
greatest interest. It is a major contribution to
. our knowledge of how the secret apparatus of the
Kremlin is operating in the world.,

- X hope that you will give me a call when you
are next in wWashington, and please extend my kindest
regards to Peter Deriabin and, also, my congratula-
tions to him for the splendid contribution he has
made to this important publication.

Sincerely yours,
S . Allen W. Dulles
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